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March 21st, 2013

Hon. kornelio Koriom,
Governor,
Bank of South Sudan,
Juba.

Subject: Compensation of Mr. Garang Deng Aguer Dau for Plots
N0.7and 8 DV1-Juba.

Dear Mr. Governor,

I am writing to your esteemed office in relation to the above mentioned

subject, in which, H.E Gen. Salva Kiir Mayardit, President  of the Republic, in

his response note to the subject matter on a letter by myself to his

Excellency the President, dated 3rd January, 2011 commented that, the

Petrol Station adjacent to the BoSS, on Plots N0. 7 and 8 DVI- Juba may be

dangerous to the bank, and thus, it was imperative for the bank, and for

purposes of its safety from any fire outbreak to purchase the two (2) plots

from the aforementioned owner in accordance with the law and procedures

that pertain to land purchase. A copy of the letter and other relevant

correspondences on the subject matter, including the Supreme Court Order

which is in favour of the owner of the plots, are attached hereto for the ease

of your reference.

However, the former Governor of the BoSS did not implement the directives

from H.E the President and as such, the owner of the plots threatens again
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to institute legal proceedings against the bank in a court of law, which may

not be in public interest.

It is hereby directed once again, that the directives of H.E, the President be

implemented by compensating the owner of the plots at the market rate as

may be agreed upon by the bank and the plots owner.

Have the assurance of my highest regards and consideration.

Telar Ring Deng,
Presidential Advisor on Legal Affairs,
Republic of South Sudan,
Juba.

Cc: H.E. the President

Cc: Moulana Abraham Bior Deng Biar,

Advocate for Garang Deng Aguer


